
NOTICE OF MEETING  
CANCELLATION 

OF THE PERSONNEL BOARD  
OF THE CITY OF AZUSA 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
the regularly scheduled Personnel Board 
Meeting of Tuesday, September 12, 2017 
has been canceled due to lack of business.  
The next regularly scheduled meeting will 
be Tuesday, September 26, 2017, unless 
posted otherwise. 
 
 
 
 
Dated:    September 7, 2017 
 
Traci Bailey 
Human Resources Department 

 


	Human Resources Department

